
NEW Health Self-Screener for Athletics 

Effective February 1, 2021, RCS is moving to a new platform for student athletes and visitors to 

use for COVID-19 screening.  The district has chosen a platform called Clear to Go! which has 

an app that you can download onto your Apple or Android phone. 

For students, we have uploaded your RCS email address, student number, parent phone 

number and email address.  If you do not wish to download the app you may use the screener 

link found in the daily reminder sent to your chosen email address.  A screener reminder will go 

out via email at 7:00 a.m. Monday – Sunday. 

Upon receipt of the green check, you may proceed to practice / athletic event.  If you receive a 

Fail Exposure or a Fail Symptomatic notification, please do not enter the building and contact 

your coach or your athletic supervisor.  A case will be opened and you will be contacted to 

begin the investigation and contract tracing.  Below is information regarding the Clear to Go! 
screening process. 

 

                             

                                                                                      

 

 

 

                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

        



 

Download App 
 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/clear-to-go/id1512016492
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ctg.screener

